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As we took steps to mitigate the spread of COVID-19, we stopped performing many routine outpatient 

tests. Other testing continued throughout March and April, but volumes were intentionally limited as many non-

emergency tests and routine tests were postposed. 

 

Beginning Monday, we will resume these types of outpatient testing, in accordance with recommendations from 

the state Department of Health. While this resumption of scheduled testing will likely increase traffic in and out 

of the facility, we will maintain strict screening protocols and limit access to the hospital.  

 

We will also continue to test patients at the Hospital and the Outpatient Diagnostic Center during the reduced 

hours at which we are currently operating. 

 

At Uniontown Hospital: 6 a.m. to 6 p.m. Monday – Friday, 6:30 a.m. to noon Saturday. 

 

At the ODC: 6 a.m. to 2:30 p.m. Monday – Friday.  

 

 

For media inquiries or more information, please contact Uniontown Hospital Director of Community Relations Joshua 

Krysak at 724-430-8634 or krysak@utwn.org. 


